

November 9th, 2020

Ian Paton, MLA for Delta-South 4805 Delta Street Delta, BC V4K 2T7

Re: Congratulations on Re-Election

Dear lan,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, membership, and staff of the Delta Chamber of Commerce, it is my pleasure to congratulate you on your re-election as MLA for Delta-South. We appreciate your genuine enthusiasm for South Delta and your desire to see innovative solutions realized for the businesses and residents who make South Delta their home.

We look forward to the working with you over the next four years and advocating for the much-needed George Massey Tunnel replacement and on resolving the current property tax policies impacting small commercial property owners and their tenants. If there is any opportunity to connect you with our Chamber community please let us know.

Sincerely,

Yvonne Anderson Chair of the Board

Delta Chamber of Commerce

cc: Board of Directors, Delta Chamber of Commerce

Garry Shearer, Executive Director, Delta Chamber of Commerce